
 
Tuesday 1st December 

Home Reading Books 

 

Dear Parents, 

This week the children in TR,1 & 2 will take home a RWI book that they've previously read, 
alongside another book that they can use their phonic knowledge to read.  

We'd like parents to listen to their child read these 2 books as many times as they can to build 
fluency. These reads need to be recorded in their reading record books and returned on a ​Monday 
only​. Books will be quarantined until Wednesday when the new books will be given out again.  

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Thomson 

KS1 and Phonics Lead 

 

 


